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Sherman Lake Sewer Project Update  

 

The Authority has officially started work installing the sewer connections around the lake. As off 
10/20/2022 we have completed 9 connections around the lake with more to come later this fall. Please 
note there are a few things we wanted to remind residents/homeowners of: 

 Utility stakes will be placed in your yard up to 24 days before installation will begin. Please leave 
these stakes, we will remove them once the installation is complete. 
 

 We will notify you with a 5-day window of when your home will be connected.  
 

 If you haven’t done so, please reach out to provide your contact information so that we can 
make sure you have proper notification. You can reach Heather Mezo, Executive Assistant at 

o mezoh@glswa.org 
o (269) 731-4595 

 
 Restoration will not take place on the day of installation it will be 7 -14 days following allowing 

for the disturbed ground to settle. Please note that is this determined by weather. Our field staff 
on-site will be able to give you a tighter timeframe for restoration during your installation. 

  
 
The Authority will continue to provide updates through the installations. Should you have any specific 
questions, please contact us directly by phone at (269) 731-4595. 
 


